Red Dress
DONATIONS
NEEDED

Red Dress Day: May 5, 2024

National Day of Remembrance for Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women

No More Stolen Sisters Event: Coming May 2024

A coalition of representatives from the Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe, the
Zonta Club of Mt. Pleasant, RISE Advocacy, and McLaren Hospital are Donations acce pte d:

Now until
April 19, 2024

joining together to recognize the National Day of Remembrance for Missing
and Murdered Indigenous Women, also known as Red Dress Day.

In order to create several Red Dress Day
displays in our community we need to Drop off donations to:
collect over 150 red dresses.

« SCIT Behavioral Health

» We are seeking clean, new or gently used, dresses. 38005, Shepherd R, M. Pleasant, M| 48858

P They can be any size, any length, and any design.

o Trillium Fine Clothing
» They can be homemade or store purchases. 125 . Broadway St, Mt Pleasant, M| 48858
» If you, or someone you know, has a red dress that is

no longer needed, or is willing to sew a simple dress,

please consider donating it to this project.

« ICDC Thrift Shop

1008 W. High St., Mt. Pleasant, Ml 48858

+ McLaren Central Michigan
1221 S. Dr., Mt. Pleasant, M| 48858

For more information, please contact:

Behavioral Health Victim Servi « Isabella County
ehavioral Hea ictim Services gommission onRging

Phone: 989.775.4400 | Email: BHVictimServices@sagchip.org 22005. Lincoln Rd., Mt. Pleasant, M| 48858

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd.

‘%’ Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe of Michigan Mount Pleasant, MI 48858

989-775-4000
www.sagchip.org

“Warking Together for Our Future”



